
Dear students, 

Because of the current epidemiological situation with high daily numbers of COVID-19 newly infected 

persons, we decided to organize tomorrow practicals on-line instead of previously planned on-site. 

Practicals will be held at the same as it would be on-site:  

Thursday 19th 2020, 1st and 2nd groups from 12:15 to 13:15h and  

Thursday 19th 2020, 3rd and 4th groups from 13:30 to 14:30.  

A list of students per groups can be found at http://studiesinenglish.med.bg.ac.rs/files/courses/medical-

statistics-and-informatics/news/groups-in-medical-statistics-and-informatics--

Groups%20MSI%202020.pdf. 

Practicals will be held in virtual classrooms using Microsoft Teams online platform. You will find 4 URL 

links in our Medical Statistics and Informatics course. Each link corresponds to one group. You just need 

to click on link, write your name and join classroom at scheduled time.  

Professor Nataša Milić 
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